
APS NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 2006

Welcome to a new season with APS that starts with the Opening 
Night on Monday 11th September at 7.30pm in the Clubroom. 
Refreshments will be served and the first drink, soft or alcoholic, 
will be free after which normal Club Night prices will apply.

This season’s productions will be as follows:

18th – 26th November: ‘Off the Hook’
10th – 18th March:    ‘Habaeus Corpus
23rd – 28th July: ‘Julius Caesar’

Details of Club Nights will be given on the Membership Card 
available at the Opening Night.

Volunteers are required for the following:

Help with set construction, especially carpenters, for ‘Off the Hook’
– please contact Charles Napier 01935 812698

People to help clean and tidy the Clubroom and people to help 
with the Wardrobe – contact Jakki Gregory on 01935 389201

If there are articles or information people wish to have included in 
any future newsletters then they need to contact Stuart McCreadie
on 01935 210548 or via email at stulesmcc@aol.com

You may wish to support ‘Let’s Dot It’ and evening of Coward and 
Cole Porter by AsOne Theatre on Thursday 5th October at 7.30pm 
in the Digby Hall –see posters around the town.

Finally, I am sure you will want to congratulate Tony and Margaret
Field who have been elected as Life Members of the APS.


